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Good Afternoon Your Honor. 

I would like to respectfully suggest that in addition to the parenthetical included in "Question 2" of the "Proposed New 
Voir Dire Questions," that the parenthetical add "sexual orientation" and "gender". Thank you for your consideration 
and thank you for your efforts to continue to improve the impartiality of our judicial system. 
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